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Date: 6.23.20   
To: Harnet County Inspections 

 
From: John McGahey, AIA, NCARB 

Re: Charles Perry: 41 Benton Farm Way, Fuquay-Varina, NC 27526 
 

  
Inspections Department, 
 
I have reviewed the onsite framing modifications. 
 
Removing the exterior and adding (2) 9 ¼” LVL’s (max span of 13’-0”) will support the roof 
bearing and ceiling joists. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please email or call me at: email: 
john@mcgaheydesign.com or 919.422.0265. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John M. McGahey, AIA, NCARB     
     
    
 
   6.23.20 
cc: Danny Vuncannon 
 


